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Roberta DiMezza

From: John Rossi <jrossi@nage.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:51 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Documentary Evidence
Attachments: projo column.pdf

Good Morning 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  I will be testifying in favor of 2024 — H 7263 "Law Enforcement Officer's Due 
Process, Accountability, and Transparency Act." Attached is a document that has a newspaper column from 
the February 3, 2024, edition of the Providence Journal. Also, the attached document has a Letter to the Editor 
from the February 4, 2024, edition of the Providence Journal. 
 
I am submitting this document to the judiciary committee for members of the committee who wish to review 
it 
 
Thank You 
John Rossi 
National Representative 
International Brotherhood of Police  


